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Wednesday 15th June 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, we are required to change the time of our parent 
Enterprise Week session.  
 
This will still take place on Wednesday 29th June but will now be from 9.15am to 10.45am.  
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience caused and we hope that you will still be able to attend to 
support your children in participating towards their Enterprise task. 
 
We ask that you enter school via the main office at 9.15am and ensure that your phone remains 
switched off, or not with you, for the entirety of the session.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
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